Upcoming Election Information

News Release Date
03-19-2024

The Underhill Selectboard will be having a Special Town Meeting on June 11, 2024, to fill the
newly created Selectboard vacancies from town meeting. Petition are available below and must
be returned to the Town Clerk by May 6 at 5pm. Petitions can also be picked up at The Town
Hall.

Supporting Documents

Notice of Selectboard Vacancy.pdf 120.35 KB

Local Office Petition.pdf 16.56 KB

VLCT Selectboard Handbook.pdf 1.17 MB
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